From: registrar

Sent: September-05-17 4:48 PM
To: I

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:40 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Danielle Dowdall

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This increase is nothing but highway Robert. This needs to end. How is it expected for low income families to pay this
let alone the already ridiculously high delivery fees. They are even higher then the outrageous usage rates.

-- Attachment --





